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PFAS Statement   January 1st, 2024 – Dec 31st, 2024 

Dates Covered: 

Authorized Company Representative: Brad Blankenship, Technical Manager,  
Sigma Stretch Film 

 
 
 
 
Stretch films supplied by Sigma Stretch Film are not expected to contain Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl 
(PFAS). PFAS substances are not intentionally added to resins, package, or packaging component during 
the manufacturing process. We do not specifically analyze for the presence of these substances in the 
product, therefore, we cannot guarantee the absence or level of these substances to any specific limit or 
threshold value. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 

 


